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MINISTF3Y   OF   EXTERNAL  AFFAIFts

NEW   DELHI

Date: 01 November 2016

The  Ministry  of  External  Affairs,  Government  of  India  presents  its
compliments to the Embassy of the Republic of Korea and with respect to the
latter's Note Verbale No. KND/ECO/16/389 dated 31  August 2016, forwarding
a  letter  from  Mr.  Jung  Ho  Won,  Director,  Ministry  of Health  and  Welfare,
Government of the Republic of Korea with a request to grant an additional 3 years
of exemption period to the workers whose detachment period continues beyond
the  stipulated period of sixty calendar months,  has the honour to  say that the
competent authority in this Ministry has agreed to the proposal of extending the
exemption period by an additional 3 years. The extension will now be applicable
for workers of both the countries working in India and South Korea respectively.

2.        The Embassy of Republic of Korea in New Delhi may suitably inform the
competent authority- Ministry of Health and Welfare, Goverrment of Republic
of Korea of the extension of exemption period. Exchange of Note Verbale in this
regard shall constitute an agreemeht between the Contacting States, and will now
form an integral part of the existing Agreement.

3.        The Ministry ofExtemal Affairs avails itselfofthe opportunity to renew
to   the   Embassy   of  the   Republic   of  Korea   the   assurance   of  its   highest
consideration.
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